
PUBLIC NOTICE

VACANCY ON THE ANSLEY BOARD OF TRUSTEES

Public notice is hereby given that a vacancy exists on the Ansley Board of Trustees.  Persons 
interested in submitting their name for consideration to serve on the Ansley Board of 
Trustees should contact Scott Rehfeld at: srehfeld@gmail.com or express your interest with 
Michelle at the Village Clerk’s Office.  The unexpired term will run to December, 2026.  A $10 
filing fee must be paid at the Village Clerk’s Office.  Candidates must be a registered voter 
and citizen in Ansley. Interested applicants should give notice to either Scott or Michelle by 
July 3, 2025.

Dated:  June 10, 2025 ______________________________________ 
Michelle M. Nelson, Clerk 

(Seal) 

mailto:villageofansley@nctc.net

